
Winter is coming!! 
The temperture outside has changed! Please remember
to send warm winter gear for recess. Students will be
outside unless it is raining or the temperture reaches
-1 (zero and above, students are outside). Items your
child should bring to school are listed below. You

may want to label your gear as items seem to be left
outside or dropped in the hallway quite often.

ITEMS NEEDED FOR WINTER WEATHER 
Jacket, Hat & Gloves

Snowpants & Boots (these are needed if students
want to play on the equipment or in the field)

If you need assistance with winter gear, please call the office.


